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P r o g r a m m e 
of the Meeting of Czech Rectors Conference (CRC) Members 
 with the European University Association (EUA) President, 

which takes place on 24 September 2021 in Prague, at Charles University Rectorate,  
Small Hall of Carolinum, Ovocný trh 3-5, CZ-116 36 Prague 1, www.cuni.cz.  

 
 
The meeting of CRC members with the EUA president is by the invitation only. Information about 
the meeting results is available at the press conference (Friday 24 September 2021, 13:00-13:30). 
 
Programme of the meeting is moderated by the CRC President, Martin Bareš, together with the CRC 
Vice-President for creative activities, Jiří Málek. Working language is English. 
 
09:30–09:55 Registration with refreshments. 

10:00–10:10 Opening speech by the CRC President and the former EUA Board Member with welcome  
  of the EUA President and all participants. (Martin Bareš, Hana Machková) 

10:10–10:40 Speech by the Rector of Charles University, CRC President 2014-2019, about current 
 matters of higher education of the Czech Republic, including a brief information about  
 the CRC and its activities. (Tomáš Zima) 

10:40–11:10 Speech by the EUA President about EUA current matters and future prospects.  
 (Michael Murphy) 

11:10–11:40 Discussion of all meeting participants with the EUA President.  

11:40–12:00 Meeting conclusions formulated by the EUA President and the CRC President.  
 (Michael Murphy, Martin Bareš) 

12:00–12:10 Group photo of meeting participants. 

12:10–13:00 Closing lunch. 

13:00–13:30 PRESS CONFERENCE. 
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